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UNITED NATIONS

Distr.
SECURITY o
COUNCIL oy 1067

ORIRINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 13 JULY 1967 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF THE UNITED ARAB REPUBLIC ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF
THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Further to our telephone conversation this morning, I have the honour %o
inform you upon instructions of my Government thet the Israelis have undertaken
this morning exceptional concentrations of their armed forces on the Eastern
Bank of the Suez Canal across Shalloufa and in the Kantara sector.

I wish to extend to you my epologies for having hed to take you up so
early this morning to convey to you the news of these omincus ir~ves for they
constitute & further warning of the aggressive intents of the Israell
avthorities.

Please accept, ete,,

(Signed) Mohamed Awad EL KONY
Permanent Representative of
the United Arab Republic
to the United Natlons

* Circulated at the request of the Permanent Representative of the
United Arab Republic in his letter of 15 July 1967 (S/8062).
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